20 November 2023

HLYC TRADING
1133E Aguilar Street, Sta. Cruz
Manila, Metro Manila

NCR
Attention : Mr. Jay Ralph Barrantes

Account Executive &
Subject : NOTICE OF AWARD

Mr. Barrantes:

Pursuant to Article XI Sec. 37 of RA 9184, please be informed that your proposal for
the “REQUEST FOR HAULING SERVICES” under PR No. S3-SPUGM23-012 has
been evaluated and approved.

Purchase Order No. 008665SVP in the total amount of Php 495,000.00 is now being
processed in favor of your company, HLYC TRADING. Kindly acknowledge this Notice
at Procurement Office, NAPOCOR, SPUG-Mindanao, Mintal, Tugbok District, Davao
City from 9:00am to 4:00pm, Monday to Friday.

Very truly yours,

MARIGEN M. PACTO%NAN

Division Manager, AFD MOD ‘
|
Acknowledge by: A o

—Lalec B\ Wonzeer tov- o}z,

Small Power Utilities Group

Mindanao Operations Department
NPC Compound, Kumintang St., Mintal, Tugbok Dist., Davao City

Email: mod @napocor.gov.ph
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